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The University of South Carolina Beaufort has maintained an excellent safety record 

and strives to develop and maintain a safe working environment for its employees. Most 

accidents are avoidable and sound safety practices are encouraged. If an unsafe 

condition exists, report it to your supervisor immediately.  

  
Please refer to the USC Beaufort Campus Safety and Emergency Action Plan for 

details.   

 


